
 

 

28 February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Tube Strike – Tuesday 1st March and Thursday 3rd March 

 

We have been notified by Transport for London that their staff are planning to go on strike on the above 

days. Learners who rely on the underground to get to college may have to make alternative 

arrangements. These may include travelling by bus, walking, cycling or travelling by car. We are expecting 

all learners to attend on site at the college. If, however, your child is unable to attend on site, they must 

inform their Head of Year, giving a valid reason, and must ensure that they are logging onto every lesson 

on Microsoft Teams. 

If we have any further updates we will, of course, keep you informed as soon as possible.  

  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Geoffrey Fowler 

CEO and Principal  

 

 

 

 

 


